negative for COVID-19.

Westside will no longer be providing Respiratory UC. All will be done in Layton until

further notice due to PPE preservation and reduced volumes in car testing and respiratory

clinic.

3. Al COVID testing will be ordered by tele-triage provider and no longer by the
respiratory UC provider. Flu tests if needed will also be ordered by Tele-triage
provider. Please see attached updated Flowcharts

a. We will no longer do Flu tests on all patients being tested for COVID unless
ordered by tele-triage provider

=

4-06-2020 change summary:

1. OCR Investigator Fraud Alert: Fraudulent individuals trying to acquire HIPAA related info. Please see
attached image.
2. From Davis Hospital:
a. "This merning we will be reopening our drive thru testing center, While we have increased ability to run
the test there is still a significant shortage of supplies needed to collect samples. We have set aside a

significant number to be available for future use of Inpatients and the ER. The remainder of our supplies
we intend to uce to cunnart the States affart in hooe of reducing the soread of the virus A< we dicd



